
  

                                                                                                  

                           

 

 

 

 

 

August 2017 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am the President of the Huntsville Chapter, Military Officers Association of America 

(MOAA), which is comprised of active duty, reserve and National Guard, former and retired 

military officers from all services.  Our Chapter goals include recognizing the top ROTC / 

JROTC cadets at area high schools and colleges, providing scholarship funds to area college 

/ college-bound students, and participating in events such as a Memorial Day wreath-laying 

ceremony, a summer BBQ at the Tut Fann Veterans Home, and Veterans Day activities.   

 

Our Chapter conducts a golf tournament each Fall to raise funds for our scholarship 

program.  This year, the tournament will be held September 21, 2017 at The Links at 

Redstone – in concert with the Redstone Arsenal Retirees Appreciation Day.  We are an 

all-volunteer not-for-profit organization that is tax exempt (EIN 23-7388598) and tax 

deductible under IRS provision 501(c)(19), and are soliciting donations that can be given 

away as prizes or auctioned off at our tournament.  Additionally, we are seeking 

tournament and "Hole” sponsors at various levels as described on our sponsorship flyer.  

100% of the net from the tournament goes to the scholarship fund; the majority of the 

proceeds result from sponsorships and the silent auction we hold using the most generous 

donations of area companies such as yours.  All sponsors and donors are recognized in the 

tournament brochure and on our chapter website - see the sponsorship flyer for details. 

 

We hope you agree to support our scholarship program through this venue.  Please contact 

me (256-606-5282; avatarmax@gmail.com) or our Treasurer, Richard West (256-776-

6901; rickw75@att.net) should you have any questions.  You can also visit our website at 

huntsvillemoaa.org. 

  

Sincerely, 
 

 
Gerald C. Maxwell 

Col, USAF (Ret) 

President 

HUNTSVILLE CHAPTER 

MILITARY OFFICERS ASSOCIATION 

OF AMERICA 

PO Box 1301 

Huntsville, AL 35807-0301  
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